
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEAR PARTNER! 

 

I invite you, as our supplier, to take part in International scientific and technical conference 

"Foundry and metallurgy 2018. Belarus" which will host the 4th international conference of 

suppliers of OJSC " BSW - management company of "BMC" holding” and informational exhibition 

of foundry and metallurgical technologies, which will be held on October 17-18, 2018 at the 

following address: 

Republic of Belarus, Minsk, 37/1, Surganova str., Science and technology park of BNTU. 

During the conference it is planned to consider plans for modernization of foundry and 

metallurgical industries of Belarus, make presentations of perspective investment projects in this 

branch of industry. 

We offer you to take part in the conference and, if possible, make a report or presentation of 

your company. 

Program of the conference of suppliers of OJSC "BSW - management company of "BMC" 

holding” foresees consideration of the following issues:  

- evaluation and selection of the suppliers within quality management system of OJSC "BSW 

- management company of "BMC" holding”; 

- issues relating to procurement and supplies of raw materials and components for OJSC 

"BSW - management company of "BMC" holding” and perspectives of further mutually beneficial 

cooperation; 

- summary of the achieved cooperation results in 2016-2017. 

Duration of the conference - 2 days. 

Registration of the participants – October, 17, 2018 from 9.00. 

Beginning of the conference – 11.00. 

Please confirm your participation in the conference till 30.09.2018 and send application form 

for participation in the conference, theses of speech and presentation by e-mail: alimrb@tut.by 

(tel/fax +375 017 331-11-16). 

Additional information is available at http://alimrb.by. 

 

  

General Director of OJSC «BSW- 

management company of «BMC» holding»    А.N. Savenok 


